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The Government of Iraq – Hellfire Missiles and Captive Air Training Missiles 

 
WASHINGTON, Jan. 7, 2016 - The State Department has made a determination approving a possible Foreign 
Military Sale to Iraq of Hellfire missiles and Captive Air Training Missiles, related equipment and support. The 
estimated cost is $800 million. The Defense Security Cooperation Agency delivered the required certification 
notifying Congress of this possible sale on January 6, 2016. 
 
The Government of Iraq has requested a possible sale of five thousand (5,000) AGM-114K/N/R Hellfire 
missiles; Ten (10) 114K M36E9 Captive Air Training Missiles; associated equipment; and defense services. 
The estimated major defense equipment (MDE) value is $750 million. The total estimated value is $800 million. 
 
The proposed sale will contribute to the foreign policy and national security goals of the United States by 
helping to improve a critical capability of the Iraq Security Forces in defeating the Islamic State of Iraq and 
the Levant (ISIL). 
 
Iraq will use the Hellfire missiles to improve the Iraq Security Forces' capability to support ongoing combat 
operations. Iraq will also use this capability in future contingency operations.  Iraq, which already has 
Hellfire missiles, will face no difficulty absorbing these additional missiles into its armed forces. 
 
The proposed sale of this equipment and support will not alter the basic military balance in the region. 
 
The principal contractor will be Lockheed Martin Corporation in Bethesda, Maryland. There are no known 
offset agreements proposed in connection with this potential sale. 
 
Implementation of this proposed sale will not require any additional U.S. Government or contractor 
representatives in Iraq. 
 
There will be no adverse impact on U.S. defense readiness as a result of this proposed sale. 
 
This notice of a potential sale is required by law and does not mean the sale has been concluded. 
 
All questions regarding this proposed Foreign Military Sale should be directed to the State Department's Bureau 
of Political Military Affairs, Office of Congressional and Public Affairs, pm-cpa@state.gov. 
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